
NATIONAL SYMPOSIUM -2019 

 

Delhi Public School Gurgaon, in collaboration with Institute of Counselor Training Research and 
Consultancy (ICTRC), hosted the National Symposium on Higher Education on 22nd and 23rd of 
October 2019. The objective of the symposium was to provide a platform for students to interact 
with eminent career counselors and experts from diverse fields, facilitating them to make well 
informed choices. As many as thirty seven schools and two thousand students from all over 
Delhi and NCR were a part of the two day symposium. 

The programme commenced with the Director Principal , Ms. Aditi Misra felicitating the 
dignitaries and domain experts from diverse fields. In her welcome address she urged the 
students to keep their interests in mind while choosing a career. She advocated the need to keep 
in tandem with the present times and then set one’s goal. She thanked all the dignitaries for 
taking out  time from their busy schedule to be a part of the symposium. 

Dr. V. S. Ravindran, Director General of ICTRC, welcomed all delegates and experts and hoped 
that the two day event would prove to be fruitful for all. In his inaugural address, he emphasized 
that the children should know their interests and aptitude before making career decisions. He 
reiterated that one’s own aptitude and preference play a significant role in building a career.  The 
ceremony was also graced by the presence of Professor Rajeev Kumar Singh, Associate Dean, 
Undergraduate Studies, Shiv Nadar University. He commended the discipline and synergy of the 
school. He gave valuable suggestions to the students for seeking admission to various 
professional institutions. 

Discipline specific sessions by subject experts of Management, Hospitality and a host of other 
fields were extremely useful in equipping the students to make informed choices. The two day 
event came to an end with the valedictory session. The Director Principal felicitated the partner 
organizations and their esteemed representatives. Mr. Keshav Singh ,  National Co-coordinator , 
ICTRC, proposed the vote of thanks. 

   



 

 

 


